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The Nursery Team:   

Class teachers –  Mrs Smith/ Mrs McCutcheon and Miss 

Hewat 

TAs– Miss Collinge and Miss BhaiMohmed 

This Term 

 

This term our topic is “Rhyme Time” where we be focusing on different nursery rhymes. 

While the children are settling into Nursery, we will have a high focus on developing the 3 prime 

areas of learning. 

These are: communication and language 

                  personal, social and emotional development 

                  physical development. 

We will support the children during carpet time sessions and during their daily routine in 

developing the skills they need in order to prepare them for learning. 

 

During this term, we will be observing the children’s interests and using this to enhance the 

environment to engage them in their learning. 

 

The children will be learning how to follow our golden rules this half term. 

These are: do be kind and helpful 

                  do be gentle 

                  do listen  

                  do work hard. 

In order to help the children remember to follow our golden rules, we have behaviour apples. All 

children start the day on the green apple – which means they are doing well. If a child does 

something special and tries hard to follow the rules, their peg will be moved to gold and they will 

receive a reward. The yellow and red apples are there to remind children to think about the 

choices they make in Nursery.  
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Don’t Forget… 

To label all of your child’s belongings, including 

school uniform, spare clothes, lunch bags, school 

bags. This helps us to ensure all children take home 

the correct items at the end of each day. 

Please ensure that if your child is on a packed lunch 

that there is no nuts including chocolate spread. 

This is due to severe allergies. 

If you pack grapes into your child’s lunchbox, they 

need to be cut from top to bottom to prevent any 

choking hazards.  

Important Dates 

 

 

Last day of this half term - Friday 23th October 

2019 

 

Half Term Holiday 

Monday 26th October to Friday 30th October 

2020 
 

 

 

Special Events/Activities/News 

The Nursery children have settled in really well. We have been finding out about our different interests and 

exploring the different areas of learning in the classroom.  

The children have met their new teachers and classmates and are quickly forming some positive 

friendships with the other children. 

Meet the staff  

If your child is in ladybird group their key workers will be Mrs Smith/Mrs McCutcheon and Miss Collinge 

If your child is in butterfly group their key workers will be Miss Hewat and Miss BhaiMohmed 

Our door is always open so please feel free to come and talk to us about any questions or queries- we are 

happy to help! 

Reminders 

Please remember to bring in a coat for your child every day.  

Please remember to bring a bag of spare clothes for your child to school every day. This can be left on their 

peg if the clothes are not used. Please label each item of clothing.  

 

Monday to Thursday we finish at 3:15  

On Fridays we finish at 2:30 

Thank you, from the Nursery Team!  

 


